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CHICAGO, Jan. 15, 2021— Boeing today released the following updated statement:

“Our thoughts are with the Sriwijaya Air flight SJ-182 crew, passengers and their families. Boeing technical
experts are assisting with the investigation and we continue to offer any support needed during this difficult
time.”

Contact
Boeing Communications
media@boeing.com

mailto:media@boeing.com

